
Submitter: Aristotle  McCutcheon  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This law would unfairly exclude the large number of rural Oregonians who live far 

away from any town or city. Voting by mail is an Oregon practice that helps us 

include voices from all over the state, and not just those in metropolitan areas and 

large cities. It also extremely accessible to working people who may not gave the 

time to line up to poll. It also affords us time to think about our decisions within the 

stress free environment of our homes. I take pride in our voting system and it would 

be a big mistake to take it away. 


